
FEMA has opened a Disaster 

Recovery Center in Livingston 

County 

The DRC will be open to residents from Monday, March 4, 2024 through Saturday, 

March 9, 2024.  The hours of operation are from 8 AM to 6:30 PM every one of those 

days. It is located at Fire Station #41 in Fowlerville – just west of the Village of 

Fowlerville on Grand River Ave.  The address is 9110 West Grand River Ave, 

Fowlerville 48836.  

All applications for Individual assistance must be submitted by April 8, 2024.   
 


